FTAA Meeting Minutes -November 18, 2019

Alissa Carver, Robb Schoener, Mike Martino, Cathy Baker, Raph Margolin, Marc Green, Rick Kilpatrick,
Mike Annunziata, Steve Biddle, Matt Bodnar, Brian Young, Scott Martenis

Meeting called to order by Alissa Carver

Presidents Report — Alissa Carver

e Nothing to Report

VP Report — Robb Schoener

e Looking into the Palmer proposal regarding leaving the township

Treasurers Report — Mike Martino

e This month’s account figures were stated

November FTAA Account Balances
General account 537,531.22
Sports Accounts $48,889.86
Actual General Account Balance
-$11,358.64
(General - Sports Acct)
Sign Up Account $75,333.58
Total FTAA Available Funds $63,974.94

Secretary Report — Cathy Baker

e Nothing to Report



Sports Reports:

Baseball — Scott Martenis- The 2020 season kids will be signed up by birth year and not grade year. Cut
off is April 30,
Basketball — Jeff Baker — A few issues with evaluations-only with U-11 teams.

Cheering- Sara Eichner- (not present) Sold sheets as a fundraiser and did well. 2 competitions all teams
did well. 11/25 banqut

Field Hockey- Judy Hollenbach- (not present)- End of season tournament and Palmer Pink Out

Football — Brian Young — Season is over, holding and end of season party, each level brought 2 boys to

the All Star Game. Pee-Wee boys went to championship game.

Lacrosse — Alissa Carver — Nothing to Report- off Season

Soccer — Raph Margolin — Season ended. U-15 and U-11 teams were champions as Garcia Cup.

Softball — Marc Green- Nothing to Report- Off season

Wrestling — Brian Young — Season started 2 weeks ago. Registration is open until the end of the month.

Currently have 58 kids signed up.
Recreation Board — Nothing to Report
Old Business:
e Mike found out we are a 5014
e Working bond will need to be per sport
e Raph putting together a google doc for volunteer hours

e Treasure position open -

New Business:

e Afew U-11 basketball parents had many issues regarding the upcoming basketball season
- Were not happy about evaluations and who did them
- Lack of communication regarding evaluations, splitting up teams by A/B/C
- Some parents made the decision to leave the program
- Jeff Baker has addressed the issues
- Parents questioning a U-11 coach
o Would like to see somethings done differently next year, 2 months
notification about evaluations, better evaluations, better
communication, No parents should attend evaluations (closed



doors), Evaluations to be done by someone who has no ties to Forks
Twp.

e Looking to move away from the township rec programs/ go on our own
e Many pros-cons with regard to this- need a solution for basketball, need to look at Palmer
agreement, Equipment control



